
Holy Trinity Church invite you to join us 
for Christmas carols in the 

Coach & Horses on 
Friday 13 December at 19:00.

If you wish to join us, please let us know
by 8 December, and indicate whether 

you wish to attend for carol singing only 
or whether you also wish to reserve a 

place to stay for a meal afterwards.

Please contact Heather or Craig (see 
website or magazine for contacts).
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